
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING FOR  
SANTA FE DAM RECREATION AREA MASTER PLAN REVISION  
LOS ANGELES COUNTY, CALIFORNIA 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (Corps), Los Angeles District is revising the Santa Fe Dam 
Recreation Area Master Plan. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, a standard in-person meeting will be 
substituted with two virtual public meetings, scheduled as follows: 

DATE: June 15, 2022 
TIME: from 2 to 3 p.m. and from 7 to 8 p.m.  
LOCATION: Meetings may be accessed at: https://usace1.webex.com/meet/santafedam-MP 

The meeting will provide attendees with information regarding the revision content, process and general 
schedule. Attendees will have the opportunity to ask Corps’ staff questions. A 30-day comment period 
will begin June 15, 2022, and end July 14, 2022, during which the public can send comments, suggestions 
and concerns. 

The master plan as defined by the Corps is a strategic land use management document that guides the 
comprehensive management and development of all recreational, natural and cultural resources 
throughout the life of the water resource development project. In general, it defines “how” the resources 
will be managed for public use and resource conversation. 

Revision of the master plan will not address in detail the technical operational aspects of the dam as 
related to flood-risk management or water conservation. The master plan study area will include the 
Santa Fe Dam and basin, and all adjacent recreational and natural resources properties owned by the 
Corps. 

Public participation is critical to the successful revision of the master plan. Information provided at the 
public meeting, including the existing 2011 Santa Fe Dam Master Plan, may be viewed on the Corps 
website at the following link beginning June 1, 2022: 

https://www.spl.usace.army.mil/Media/Public-Notices/Article/3045938/spl-2022-0526-nlh-santa-fe-
dam-recreation-area-master-plan-revision/

Comments may be submitted by email to santafedam-MP@usace.army.mil or provided to 
Corps’ staff in the chat box during the WebEx public meeting. 
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